
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9 September 2014 

 

 

Colin England 

fyi-request-1995-d394633b@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Colin England 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“ ... list all of the vehicles for borrowing that the government uses, their source 

and the percentage of government borrowing of each?” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 9 September 2014 and will be dealt with 

in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Charles 
 

Sherida Charles 

Ministerial Coordinator 


